
To assist the ISC in considering and incorporating your comments, the following suggestions are made
regrading formatting and structure of your response. 

If possible, it would preferential to: 
• refer to page numbers in the Interim Report where ever practical;
• group comments under similar headings as in the Interim Report; 
• reference or cite written or published material where possible to support your comments; and 
• place your name, address and a preferred method of communication.

Further copies of the Interim ISC Report are available at either: 
• www.npws.nsw.gov.au; or 
• By contacting NPWS on 1800 200 208 (during business hours); or 
• By email at kosciuszkopom@npws.nsw.gov.au; or 
• Are on display at selected NPWS visitor centres in Sydney, 

and in Queanbeyan Jindabyne, Tumut and Khancoban.

All comments can be sent to:
NSW National Parks and Wildlife Service
Kosciuszko National Park Plan of Management Review

PO Box 733
Queanbeyan NSW 2620

Facsimile: 02 6124 9009
kosciuszkopom@npws.nsw.gov.au

Closing Date for Comments
10 February, 2003

Please note, that for the purposes of the NSW Privacy and Personal Information Protection Act 1998 any information or comments provided by you for the KNP

Plan of Management, including your personal details, will be a matter of public record and will be stored in NPWS’s records system. Following approval of the

plan, copies of all submissions, unless marked “confidential”, will be available for inspection at the NPWS office responsible for the preparation of the plan. 

comment
Your invitation to

Kosciuszko - your park - your plan


